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Water is our most precious resource. Access to clean water means the difference between life and
death. Allowing any corporation to destroy any water we have in Wyoming is unconscionable.
Corporate owners only care about making money. They will not care if the water is ruined, because
they are not living here. They will dump contaminated water and then the water is lost for now and
future generations. They only have to do it once. Downstream communities like Thermopolis and
Worland as well as landowners who rely on the river for irrigation will all be affected. Clean water
is essential to continue our way of life in Wyoming. Do not allow any corporation to destroy any of
our clean water. Wyoming is already suffering from the poisoning of water due to fracking. Do not
compound that mistake.
 


